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A group of Korean Unificationist pastors and leaders began their journey on a 10-day USA pilgrimage 
from Las Vegas to New York following in the vision of the Gods Hope for America Tour. About 24 
Korean Unification Church regional leaders as well as directors from Korean Church Headquarters, 
including, Korean Unification Church President, Kyung Seok Lu, were greeted by Las Vegas Family 
Church pastor Rev. Ken Doo, Rev. Do Hee Park and several Unificationist families at the Cheon Hwa 
Gung (Sanctuary of Harmony) in Las Vegas on September 13, 2014, where the tour began. 
 

 



 
After introductions and opening remarks, participants took pictures and enjoyed a meal served in the 
sanctuary while listening to testimonies including one from Mrs. Mimi Morse. 
 

 
 
As a foundation for their time spent in the city, Rev. Doo gave an inspiring talk on the significance of the 
many developments within the Unification Church that are taking place in Las Vegas. In the next few 
days, participants will have the opportunity to trace True Parents’ footsteps in Las Vegas and Arizona on 
this first leg of their journey, at the end of which, they will join Americans at the National Memorial 
Service for True Father’s Second Seonghwa Anniversary on September 20, 2014 in Manhattan. 
 

 
 
We wish them a safe and enlightening trip, and hope to catch up with them throughout the pilgrimage!  


